Worl, Robert@Energy

From: Chris Romanini [roman93311@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2012 3:51 PM

To: Worl, Robert@Energy; david.couch@mssb.com; Jennings, Jennifer@Energy

Subject: Objection to HECA meeting in Sacramento, not Bakersfield

Robert Worl

I was so disappointed to see that the CEC scheduled a workshop for Sept 27 in Sacramento, not Kern County, to discuss the HECA project. The public was short changed at the Tupman meeting by limiting our input to 3 minutes. Several people objected to our limited ability to participate. Others requested further meetings to be held in Bakersfield. Yet, at the first opportunity to be more inclusive of the public, the CEC let us down.

It is not the same to listen by telephone nor computer. You can't see body language as issues are discussed. And to schedule a meeting over 200 miles away during harvest severly limits local farmers ability to attend.

Once again, your stated purpose of the meeting is for, among other parties, the public's input of issues. I question again your sincerity.

Chris Romanini

Please docket this letter and post on the web site.

California Energy Commission
DOCKETED
08-AFC-8A

TN # 67234

SEP 20 2012